
 

 
 

Thursday, 25 October 2018 

 Student Leadership GRIP conference  
Dear Parent/Carer 

Our Year 11 student leaders have the opportunity to attend the GRIP leadership conference. This is a one-day 
event to inspire, stretch and encourage the next generation of leaders. There will be speakers, workshops and 
interactive sessions to attend: The event will be held at Newcastle City Hall, please see details below. 

Subject:  Extra-curricular 

Year:  11 (leaders only) 

Where to:  Newcastle City Hall, King St, Newcastle 

Day & Date of Excursion:  Tuesday 6 November 2018 

Depart College:  6:00am 

Return to College: 5:00pm 

Supervising Teacher:  Mr Brent Donaldson 

Travel By:  Mini Bus 

Cost to Student:  Nil 

Dress Requirements: Full Summer College Uniform  

Bring: Recess, Lunch and water bottle. There are NO canteen facilities. 
Writing paper & pen. 

Please return the permission slip below by Friday 2 November 2018 to the Front Office. 
 
Mr Brent Donaldson        Mr Wayne Green 
SRC Coordinator        Head of Secondary  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………….. 

TAREE CHRISTIAN COLLEGE – EXCURSION CONSENT 2018 
Year 11 Student Leadership GRIP Conference 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Student Leadership GRIP conference. I understand that he/she 
will travel to and from the event on Tuesday 6 November 2018 by Mini bus. 

 
Student Name 

 

 
Year 

 
                 B/M 

 
Parent/Carer name 

 

 
Parent/Carer signature 

 

 
Date 

 

Collect from 
Return to 

Please tick 
                   College                   Taree Service Centre                  Nabiac 
                   College                   Taree Service Centre                  Nabiac 
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